
January 20, 1982 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday January 20, 1982 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 

by Neth, carried.  

 Snyder reported that he couldn’t reach Charlie Scoot to discuss the matter of 

township taking over state roads.   

 Letter was read from PSATS about Mr. Fleming and a new township being formed 

from portions of the Lake Heritage area.  Will instruct solicitor to compose letter stating 

that it is O.K. to do so as long as it (the township) would stay within the boundaries of the 

lake area.   

 Letter read from the Gettysburg Times Office inviting board members to tour their 

plant to see the changes that have been made recently.  Jim will contact the Times and set a 

time for the visit, and he will be in touch with the supervisors.   

 Next meeting to be held on February 10, 1982 at 7:00 p.m.  

 Meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   


